
 

Proud Partners for the Safety Stand Down 

  

Join the Georgia Struck-By 
Alliance to educate field 

associates during  
Work Zone Awareness 

Week! 
 

April 20-24, 2020 
 

Registration 
 
 My firm pledges our commitment to participate. 
 
Company Name: ____________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
Name of Main Contact for Stand Down Activities: _________________________________________________________ 
 
Direct Phone: ___________________________________     Email: ____________________________________________ 
 
How many of your firm’s worksites do you plan to participate in the Safety Stand Down? ________________ 
 
Your employees and those of your subcontractors are encouraged to participate. Of the total jobsites you referenced  

above, provide an estimate of individuals who plan to participate in the Safety Stand Down?  ____________ 
 
What state(s) will be participating? _____________________________________________________________________ 
 

Please use one of the methods below to return form to 
Cherri Watson, AGC’s Director of Safety, Education and 
Workforce Development: 
 
Fax:  678-298-4105 or 4101 
Email: (after manually filling out form) - watson@agcga.org 

 

Visit www.agcga.org and click on Stand Downs in the “Safety” section of the home page or 
contact Cherri Watson at 678-298-4104 or watson@agcga.org for more information. 

 
AGC Georgia is a strong supporter of OSHA's campaign to 
educate field employees on the dangers work zone safety 

and struck-by injuries.  

 

 

 


